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Telecommuting

[bookmark: _GoBack]PVARF considers telecommuting to be a possible alternative work arrangement in cases where individual, job and managerial considerations are best suited to such an arrangement. Telecommuting allows an employee to work at home, on the road, or in a satellite location for part of their regular workweek. Working off-site is a voluntary work alternative that may be appropriate for some employees and some jobs as determined by the PVARF management. It is not an entitlement; it is not a PVARF-wide benefit; and it does not change the terms and conditions of “at-will” employment with PVARF. Please contact your manager and the PVARF HR department to discuss the feasibility and telecommuting arrangement.
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